
CHAS speakers on standby
Children’s  Hospice  Association  Scotland  (CHAS)  is  on  a
mission to spread the word about its children’s hospice

services  in  Scotland.  It  has  trained  a  volunteer  army  to
deliver talks and speciality workshops to schools, youth clubs
and  adult  groups,  and  is  ready  to  take  bookings  across
Scotland for the months ahead.

Pippa  Johnston,  CHAS  Fundraising  Manager  for  South  East
Scotland, said, “Speaking to community groups is one of the
best ways to let people know that the two CHAS children’s
hospices, Rachel House and Robin House, are hugely positive
places.

“We are looking to speak to new groups as well as revisit old
friends who may have had a CHAS speaker in the past. There are
always plenty of new family stories and service developments
updates and we will travel anywhere in Scotland.

“Talks are also a great way for CHAS to thank the Scottish
public for their fantastic support. If you have fundraised for
CHAS we would be delighted to arrange a presentation to your
group or workplace.”

If you would like to book a speaker please contact CHAS on
0131 444 1515 or go to the website.
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